
    Ulster County Opioid Prevention Strategic Action Team Agenda 
 

Thursday, October 24, 2019   2 -4:00 PM  
UC Department of Health and Mental Health 

Golden Hill Office Building, 239 Golden Hill Lane  
2nd Floor Conference Room 300-303, Kingston, NY 12401 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

An Opioid Prevention /Strategic Action Coordination Team has been created to facilitate the 
coordination and integration of the various actions, interventions and grant initiatives that are 
designed to eliminate the opioid epidemic in Ulster County. 

 
The Team will continuously work to enhance communications and awareness among all 
stakeholders; monitor the status and effectiveness of each intervention and action; identify and 
remove barriers; research best and promising practices; recommend the allocation and reallocation 
of resources; invite representatives of organizations working in and outside of UC to review their 
successes and challenges, and recommend needed adjustments to improve outcomes. 

 
The Team will report directly to the County Executive, along with the Commissioner of Health and 
Mental Health.  

 
 

1. Brief Welcome and  Introductions 
 

2. Status Update on Critical Interventions (UC Jail Integrated SU Program, 
HealthAlliance/WMC MAT Services in the ED, Narcan Access and Training, 
Prevention Messaging) – Vincent Martello, Director UC Opioid Prevention Strategy 
 

3. Interventions of Interest to Members and Those Requiring Further Development 
 

BREAK  
 

4. An Overview of the Opioid Prevention Work and Grants at Ellenville Regional 
Hospital and the Ellenville Regional Health Network – Ashima Butler, VP and COO, 
Ellenville Regional Hospital 

 
5. Innovative Software and Mobile Applications Recently Deployed to Track Opioid 

Overdose Incidents and Facilitate Connections to Care – Marisa Barbieri, CEO of 
Competitive Solutions 

 
Next Meeting:  

 No meeting on 11.28 (Thanksgiving) or on 12.26 (day after Christmas) 
 The regular meeting schedule is the 4th Thursday of every month, 

however, due to holiday schedules we are moving the 12.26 meeting up 
by one week to 12.19 (same time, with location to be determined)   

 
 

None of this work could be done without you.  
Thank you for your ongoing participation and commitment! 


